From: English, Steve

Sent: 10 October 2019 14:43

To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project
Subject: Suggested location for ASL and request to attend
Categories: Deadline

Dear Planning Inspectorate Team,
I would like to submit a suggested location to be considered for the Accompanied Site Inspection.

The location | wish to submit is within Section G — M25 to M3 of the proposed pipeline route and particularly the
area of Canford Drive and Roakes Avenue in Chertsey.

| see no issue with access as both roads are public rights of way.
The reason for my submission is that | am a resident in Canford Drive and | want to ensure that the issues that | have
included in my representation are witnessed first hand.

| would wish to attend the ASL at the requested location only.

If there is any further action | need to take in this regard please let me know.
| look forward to hearing back from you in due course.

Regards
Steve English

Regards
Steve






